Pastors Conference, Zabolo, NIGERIA

The conference took place on April 23, 2014. It was a
huge success. This was as result of the RP awareness
done by National Coordinator Titus Turaki.

Checking their exercise books and the Affirmation sheet
before issuing the MP3 to successful pastors.

Scott and the team in Ethiopia on May 11, 2014

Translation of Romans has begun

Scott has begun teaching Romans with the express
purpose of translating the messages into several
different languages. When complete, the Romans
Project will have the potential to expand beyond
English-speaking African nations to those who speak,
Ambharic, Swahili, Kinyarwanda and others.

Romans Project on Social Media
200 people attended, and 134 collected their MP3.
More are working hard to finish, to collect the MP3. Would you like more updates on the Romans Project?
Follow us on one of these social media sites!
li facebook.com/romansproject/
@ Instagram.com/romansproject/

Romansproject.tumblr.com




